Term 3 Newsletter – P1/2

	Welcome Back!

Another term, another update about what we are doing in P1 and 2.
This term has lots of exciting events for the children to enjoy.
Here are some of the things we will be learning about …
	Topic

This term our topic is China. We will be encouraging children to create and research questions to help their understanding of things such as Chinese traditions, food and culture. 
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	[image: ]Literacy

In Primary 1 we will continue with the single sounds of the alphabet and we will begin learning about blended sounds e.g sh, ee, oo th. In Primary 2 we will continue learning new blended sounds. 


	[image: ]Numeracy 

We will continue to develop our understanding of adding and subtracting.
This term, we will also focus on money and time. 

	French 

[image: ]In French, with Mrs Massie, we will be continuing to reinforce greetings, numbers and colours. We will be introduced to days of the week and the weather. 
	PE

[image: ]We will continue to have PE with Mrs Paul-Bird on a Monday and Thursday. 
Please ensure all jewellery is removed before coming to school on this day.


	Zumba

[image: ]We are really lucky this term to have Zumba on some Tuesdays. 

	Reminders 
 
· A consent form (from the office) MUST be completed BEFORE any medication can be administered. Please hand in medicine to the office at this time. 
· Please continue to encourage your child to be independent when changing e.g. tying own shoe laces / zips.
As always, if you need to discuss anything please do not hesitate to catch us at the end of the day, as first thing in the morning is always a busy time for taking children into class.




Thank you for your continued support.
Kind Regards,
Mrs Fraser, Mrs Middleton and Miss Buckley. 
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